
ENMAX NO. 16 SUBSTATION
APPROVED SUBSTATION UPGRADES

PROJECT OVERVIEW

ENMAX Power Corporation (ENMAX) has been approved to upgrade ENMAX No. 16 Substation located at 5430 53 Avenue NW.  The 
approved project will mitigate safety concerns and improve reliability and integrity of the substation and electricity supply.

PROJECT DESCRIPTION

The approved project consists of the following:

•	 Installation of new switchgear lineup with all necessary connections 

•	 Associated protection and controls 

•	 Construction of a new substation control building approximately 27m x 14m positioned on the south side of the substation

•	 Alterations to the substation fence line, approximately 12m expansion south of the current location for the new control 		
	 building

All changes will occur within existing ENMAX property.

SAFETY AND RELIABILITY

Calgarians rely on us every day to provide them with safe and reliable power. As our city grows, so do our needs for electricity. At ENMAX Power 
Corporation, we are committed to providing long-term, innovative solutions to meet the growing demands of our city.
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